
                                                            Minutes 
       

27th January 2023 

PUPIL COUNCIL MEETING 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

1. Welcome 
The following children were present at the meeting: 
Tommy (P1/2), Molly (P1), Ellie (P2), Devyn (P3), Kayla B (P3/4), Derryn (P4), 
Cameron (P5), John (P6), Jess (P5/6), Lucy (P7), Ryan W (P2) 

 
2. Review of Literacy Open Day 

➢ What do you think went well? 

• Liked stations being set up in class 

• Liked completing tasks alongside parents 

• Liked showing parents around the class 

• Liked that the whole school was involved at the same time 
 

➢ What changes do you think we should make for our Numeracy Open Day? 

• Stations to be set up 

• Have tasks that children can do with their parents 

• Have some activities set up outdoors 
 

3. Improvements to playground 
Mrs Callender explained that the Parent Council were looking to improve the 
playground by having playground markings painted.  The Pupil Council looked at 
examples on the website that the Parent Council had recommended and made the 
following suggestions for both the Infant and Junior/senior playground: 
 
P1-3      P4-7 
3-way hopscotch     Snakes and ladders 
Frog hopscotch     I Am Hopscotch 
A-Z snake     Square maze 
Target lines     Dartboard target 

       Progressive target 
 

The Pupil Council also suggested climbing equipment but they were concerned about 
how access to this might be limited due to the grass being wet/muddy.  They also 
suggested new play boxes for each class.  Mrs Callender will report back on this 
information to the Parent Council. 

 
 

4. Pupil Council Suggestion Box 
There were no suggestions in the Suggestion Box.  Members of the Pupil Council will 
remind the rest of the school where this is located at the next assembly. 
 
 

5. Reporting back at assembly 
Cameron and Jess will report back on today’s meeting at the whole school assembly, 



6. Any other business 
Kayla suggested Hot Chocolate Fridays for the nominated Special Person in each 
class, along with their own choice of friend.  This will be discussed in more detail at the 
next Pupil Council meeting. 


